

















R.2. Planning for a Potential Bond

Minutes:

Superintendent Skelly reported the administration will be me¢ :ing
with the bond company. He asked if the board is interested in
attending any of these meetings to let him know.

Vice-President Friedman asked Superintendent Skelly to find out what
other districts will be submitting a bond. He reported that he and
Deputy Superintendent had reviewed proposals from bond firms that
were submitted a few months ago and they came up with one firm. He
asked Ms. McManus to have this firm come to the board meeting with
their updated proposal. He also stated polling should be started in
the summer.

Trustee Hanley stated we need to get started sending information out
to the communities about what the district has done, what our
campuses have accomplished with the previous bonds and what the
district has achieved in preparation for the bond.

President Land reported we need to report on what projects are still
needed and to explain to the community why we are asking for money
and what the district has done with the previous bonds.

Superintendent Skelly will let the board know when there will be a
meeting to discuss the bond. The board wants to look at the polling
questions before anything is sent out.

Vice-President Friedman reported the board will need to have the
polling firm come and speak to the board before moving forward with

the firm.

Deputy Superintendent will place the polling firm contract on the
board agenda for approval.
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